
 

 
 

9 October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 Post 11+ Tours & Information Evening 
 
Post 11+ Tours 
Due to popular demand, we have great pleasure in announcing that we can provide a limited number of tours for 
parents of children in Year 6.  These will happen at the times detailed below and are by appointment only via the 
booking system link below: 
 

Date Time 

Friday 18th October 10.15am & 13:45pm 

Monday 21st October 10:15am & 13:45pm 

Tuesday 22nd October 10:15am & 13:45pm 

Wednesday 23rd October 10:15am & 13:45pm 

Thursday 24th October 10.15am & 13.45pm 

 
In order to manage the number of visitors in the school, the tours will consist of a maximum of 15 families and two 
people maximum per family. 
 
To book a tour, please follow the link ‘here’ The booking system will go live on Tuesday 15th October at 7.00am. 
Please note that children do not need to attend to reduce the disruption to primary schools. 
 
Post 11+ Information Evening – 6.00pm Thursday 17th October 
We will hold a Post 11+ Information Evening on Thursday 17th October at 6.00pm at the school. This will include a 

presentation from Headteacher and the Senior Team with information about admissions, the school's ethos, 

academic curriculum and pastoral care systems. The booking system will go live on Tuesday 15th October at 
7.00am and you can book your place by following the link ‘here’ by Wednesday 16th October at midday. 
 
Please be advised, both these events are for parents of children who have passed the 11+ i.e., scored 303 or 
above. Should your circumstances change after results day, please notify us via email at admissions@shsg.org so 
that we are able to offer the tour space to another family on the waiting list. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Jason Carey 
Headteacher 

http://www.shsg.org/events/year-6-school-tours-2
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/70053?
mailto:admissions@shsg.org

